
The Southline Transmission Project is a proposed 355-mile electric transmission line that will 
include both the development of new lines and improvements to existing lines in southern New 
Mexico and southern Arizona.

The project sponsor is hosting a public meeting in Benson on Thursday, November 10, to gather 
public input prior to the formal Federal environmental review process that will begin later this fall. 
Once the official Federal process begins, the Bureau of Land Management and the Western Area 
Power Administration will host scoping meetings as part of National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) review.

We hope you can meet with us to:

Learn about the proposed project and its purpose and schedule

Review potential route alternatives

Share information about your interests, as well as land and resource issues
 
Learn about the upcoming environmental review processes

Learn about current and future public engagement opportunities

Learn about technical aspects of transmission

November 10, 2011
6:30-8:30 pm

J6 Community Bible Church
Community Room

714 South J Six Ranch Road
Benson, AZ 85602

Website: www.southlinetransmissionproject.com / Phone: 1-888-752-2822 
Email: connect@southlinetransmissionproject.com


